March 2, 1925,

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.W.G., X.C.B.,
Prinecipal,

MeGill University,

Montreal.,

re: A. I. A. Bxhibition, New York.

Dear Sir Arthur,

The fifty-eighth Annual Con-
vention of the American Institute of Archi-
tects will take place in New York City between
April 20th and 24th next. There is to be an
International Bxhibition of Architecture in
connection therewith, and I have been asked
to undertake the main burden of getting the
Canadian exhibit together. The Conference
will be an important affair, so far as it
bearson the subject I teach - "Architectural
Design™.

It would, I think, be appropriate
for me to attend this Convention, to which I
have received an invitation. Would the Uni-
versity be willing to bear the cost of my trav-
elling expenses?

I am,
Yours very truly,
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